
 
February 23, 2015 

Lands' End Announces Date for 2015 Annual Meeting of Stockholders 

DODGEVILLE, Wis., Feb. 23, 2015 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Lands' End, Inc. (Nasdaq:LE) announced today that the 2015 
annual meeting of stockholders will be held at the Company's headquarters in Dodgeville, Wis., on Friday, June 5, 2015. 

In addition, the Company announced that April 7, 2015, has been fixed as the record date for determination of the 
stockholders of the Company entitled to notice of and to vote at the annual meeting of stockholders. 

ABOUT LANDS' END 

Lands' End® is a classic American lifestyle brand with a passion for quality, legendary service, real value and a simple two-
word promise to stand behind everything it sells: Guaranteed. Period.® Lands' End delivers timeless style for Men, Women, 
Kids and the Home at landsend.com, 1-800-800-5800, Lands' End Retail and around the world. Lands' End is publicly 
traded and listed on NASDAQ under the trading symbol (LE). 
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